
What will it involve?
A 4-hour workshop for children  
between 6–12 years old, including breaks.

When?
11am–3pm, Saturday 15th October 2022

Where?
Village Hotel Solihull, Dog Kennel Lane, Shirley 
Solihull, B90 4JG

Research partners
This research is funded by Nordic Pharma. 
Nordic Pharma worked in collaboration with The National Rheumatoid Arthritis Society (NRAS) and OPEN Health (an independent healthcare agency) to design the workshop materials and content. 
These organisations are facilitating recruitment of workshop participants and conducting the workshop on behalf of Nordic Pharma.  
Data privacy
Your participation will be subject to local compliance and data privacy rules. You are free to opt out of participating at any time. Your responses will remain confidential and anonymous and will be 
collated with the responses of others for the purposes of data analysis. 

Date of preparation: September 2022                                                                                                           

Will my child be paid for  
their participation?

Your child’s time is valuable, and we are 
offering them £40 per hour for participating 

in the workshop.
Breakfast pastries, a buffet lunch and refreshments  
will be provided. Please let us know if you or your  
child have any allergies or dietary requirements.

Reasonable pre-approved travel expenses  
will be reimbursed.

If at any time throughout the workshop you  
or your child wish to discontinue you are free  
to do so. You will still be paid for the time you  

have participated.

Are you taking care 
of someone living with 
Juvenile Idiopathic 
Arthritis (JIA) between  
6–12 years old? 
Children between 6–12 years old can help us 
understand the impact of JIA on their lives by 
participating in this research, where we will be 
discussing auto injector pens

Recruitment for 
a JIA Workshop

What is the aim of the research? 
The aim is to explore the experience of living with JIA from 
your child’s perspective, so it can help us to understand what 
patient choice and patient preference look like for your child. 
Exploring their experience and their current needs will help us 
understand how support and care can be improved. 

How will the research benefit the JIA 
community? 
Currently, there is limited information available to understand  
the experience of children and young people  living with JIA. 
This research will provide valuable insights about the impact 
of JIA on their quality of life, and ensure that the future of JIA 
care considers their unmet needs. 

The workshop will consist of engaging and creative activities 
for children. These are designed to understand children’s 
experiences with methotrexate auto-injector pens and the 
impact of JIA in their daily lives, and explore how they can be 
best supported. 
Parents are welcome to stay for the icebreaker activity, but 
during the workshop we will ask you to move to the waiting 
area where refreshments will be available throughout.

For more information or to take part, please email
debbiew@nras.org.uk  


